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Faculty of Education 

The research unit Self-Directed Learning is proud to announce the 	
publication of its latest additions to the ever-expanding range of books.
												          
All three our 2020 SDL AOSIS books have now been published, bringing the 	
total number of books in the series to five. The RU Self-Directed Learning 
would like to congratulate the editors and all the researchers who 		
participated in writing chapters in these books. 
											         
The three books are the following:
												          
1. NWU SDL Series Vol 3: Mentz, E. & Bailey, R. 2020. Self-directed learning 
research and its impact on educational practice, available at the following 
link: https://books.aosis.co.za/index.php/ob/catalog/book/206 			 
	
2. NWU SDL Series Vol 4: De Beer, J. Petersen, N. & Van Vuuren, H.J. 2020. 
Becoming a teacher: Research on the work-integrated learning of student 
teachers, available at the following link:  https://books.aosis.co.za/index.
php/ob/catalog/book/215								     
	  
3. NWU SDL Series Vol 5: Olivier, J. (Ed). 2020. Self-directed multimodal 
learning in higher education, available at the following link: https://books.
aosis.co.za/index.php/ob/catalog/book/210

The two AOSIS books in the series that were published in 2019 were:
											         
NWU SDL Series Vol 1: Mentz, E., De Beer, J. & Bailey, R. 2019. Self-directed 
learning for the 21st Century: Implications for Higher Education.
												          
NWU SDL Series Vol 2: De Beer, J. 2019. The decolonisation of the curriculum 
project: The affordances of indigenous knowledge for self-directed learning.

SDL AOSIS book series
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Snippets should be sent as an attachment in a Word document.

Snippets should be approximately 50–200 words (per language). 

Snippets must be in both English and Afrikaans – we all use different

abbreviations and names, so the correct terminology must be provided in

both languages.

Please include a title for your snippet.

Related photo/s must be provided along with each snippet: 

Submit snippets before 12:00 every Wednesday.        

Email snippets to Aloreece.Johnson@nwu.ac.za. 

    o  Sent as an attachment 

    o  In .png or .jpeg format 

    o  Minimum one photo and a maximum of eight photos

For more information, contact Aloreece Johnson on X285 2722.

Brokkies moet as ’n aanhangsel in ’n Word-dokument gestuur word.

Brokkies moet ongeveer 50–200 woorde (per taal) bevat.

Brokkies moet in beide Engels en Afrikaans wees – ons gebruik almal

verskillende afkortings en benamings, dus moet die korrekte terminologie

in albei tale verskaf word.

Sluit ’n titel vir u brokkie in.

Gepaste foto’s moet saam met elke brokkie voorsien word:

 Dien brokkies elke Woensdag voor 12:00 in.       

E-pos brokkies aan Aloreece.Johnson@nwu.ac.za. 

    o  Gestuur as ’n aanhangsel

    o  In png- of jpeg-formaat 

    o  Minimum van een foto en ’n maksimum van agt foto’s

Vir meer inligting, kontak Aloreece Johnson by X285 2722.

RIGLYNE


